

One Way Floréal Road, Cité Mangalkhan, Floréal - Mauritius.

Tel: (230) 698 8403 / 698 8340 - Fax: (230) 698 8004 - Email: contact@medicalcouncilmu.org

MCM/ADM/AMC

27 September 2023

Prof. Dr. Franklin Amirtharaj Chief Executive Officer Anna Medical College Luxor Building (Opp. CR Court) 28 Labourdonnais Street, PORT-LOUIS

Dear Sir,

Kindly refer to your email dated 26 September 2023.

This is to inform you that an amendment has recently been made to the Medical Council Act 1999. This amendment will enable medical students who are non-citizens and who have been awarded an MBBS degree either by University Mauritius or by University of Technology (Mauritius) to undertake their Pre-Registration Training in Mauritius.

Yours faithfully,

Dr.K. DEEPCHAND

Registrar

Medical Council of Mauritius